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Telephone: Central 5280-1-2.

1, Tower Building

Liverpool, 3.
9th November, 1937,

1l Enclosure:

My Dear Bob,

I am returning the First Entry
certificate for the "GITY oF CAPE TOWN" ag
it appears that although marked on the section
"Solid Floors every fourthvframe" the actual
construction of the vessel 1s "Solid floors
every framé amidships and every alternate framse
clear of amidships"

Will you be good énough to have the
certificate amended ss necessary and returned
to me,

I have amended the Minute as sugges ted
in yours of the 6th instant.

With kindest regards,

R.P.Hutchinson Esq;}
LONDON. |



